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Errata to Qwest’s Comments to Thirteenth Supplemental Order
Dear Ms. Washburn:

On August 23, 2001, Qwest filed its Comments on the Thirteenth Supplemental Order; Initial Order on Workshop 3 (Checklist Items 2, 5, and 6).  Page 39 of that document contained a typographical error.  The last sentence of the first paragraph on page 39 should read as follows:

With these commitments, the Commission can be assured that Qwest will provide repair services in a manner that does not discriminate against CLECs or prevent them from meeting their retail service quality objectives.

The attached single sheet is a reproduction of page 39 with the typographical error corrected.  It is not redlined, but contains the corrected version of the sentence quoted above.  Please substitute the attached page 39 for the one originally included in Qwest’s Comments.  Qwest apologizes for the inconvenience.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Very truly yours,

Lisa A. Anderl

LAA/llw

Enclosure

cc:
Service List (via e-mail and U.S. mail)

